
LEGAL NOTICE  

 
Sealed proposals for License Plate Reader Solution for the City of Olive Branch Police Department will be 
received at City Hall, 9200 Pigeon Roost, Olive Branch, MS 38654, until 2:00PM, Monday, May 9, 2022.  
Proposals will not be publicly opened and read aloud on the aforementioned date.  
 
Proposals not submitted electronically must be submitted in a sealed envelope, addressed to the City 
Clerk, City of Olive Branch, 9200 Pigeon Roost Road, Olive Branch, Mississippi 38654.  Each envelope 
must be plainly marked on the outside as “RFSP License Plate Reader Solution” and must bear on the 
outside the date the proposal is to be opened. 
 
For this project, electronic submissions will be accepted through www.centralbidding.com. Electronic 
proposals are due the same time and date as sealed proposals. All electronic submissions must be signed 
by an individual authorized to bind the proponent.  For any questions relating to the electronic submission 
process, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814.   

Proposal documents may be picked up at the office of Karen McNeil, Purchasing Manager, 9200 Pigeon 
Roost Road, Olive Branch, Mississippi (662-892-9208) or at www.centralbidding.com.  
 
City of Olive Branch reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive irregularities and 
informalities in the proposals deemed to be in the best interests of City of Olive Branch, and to reject 
nonconforming, nonresponsive, or conditional proposals.  
 
 
WITNESS MY SIGNATURE THIS THE _______DAY OF _______2022 

 

/s/ TENA STEWART, CITY CLERK 

PUBLISH:  April 7, 2022 
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Copies to:  DeSoto County Tribune- legals@dttclick.com 

                  MPTAP 

                  Karen McNeil, Purchasing Manager 

                  Tena Stewart, City Clerk 
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